
 

 
 
 
 

 

Did You Know? 
Need some training on Human Trafficking? 
 
With the passage of Human Trafficking Legislation in Kentucky in 2013,  DPP 
now investigates allegations of human trafficking whether or not the alleged 
perpetrator is a caretaker .  As a result, understanding the dynamics in 
human trafficking cases is important and will help you  recognize signs of 
human trafficking as well as the best way to interview and intervene with 
victims.   
 
There are some options available to you to get this training: 
 
• A web-based training has been developed for all staff on Human 
Trafficking and it is mandatory.  Participants will receive .50 credit hours 
upon completion.   https://training.eku.edu/HumanTraffickingWBT 
 
• There are currently 3 Human Trafficking Trainings posted on  
ORS for registration for P&P staff.  Community partners may  
attend these sessions also.  Sessions in Northern KY and  
Morehead will be posted soon, but  trainings are also  
planned in various other locations across the state.   
 
Human Trafficking Victim’s Rights Act: 
April 11th Paducah 
May 12th Hopkinsville 
May 19th Elizabethtown 
 

http://chfs.ky.gov/
https://training.eku.edu/HumanTraffickingWBT

